
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO TOWN OF STELLA  

RESIDENTS REGARIND PFAS 

PRESENTATION BY DNR 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that the Department of Natural 

Resources (DNR) will be in attendance at the December 13, 

2022, regular Town Board Meeting to give a presentation and 

answer questions regarding PFAS detected in water samples 

from the Town of Stella. 

 

 

Stacy Schickert, Clerk 
Town of Stella 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted Mach 27, 2022 


